
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

May 12, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Prince George’s County Council Planning, Housing & Economic 
  Development Committee  
 
FROM: Lakisha Hull, AICP, LEED AP BD+C, Planning Director 

Natalia Gomez, AICP, Planner IV 
 
SUBJECT:  CB-34-2025 
 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to offer the Planning Department’s comments on the proposed CB-
34-2025: 
 

CB-034-2025: AN ACT CONCERNING HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION for the 
purpose of revising the composition of the Historic Preservation Commission. 

 
Upon reviewing the proposed legislation, the Department identifies an opportunity to streamline the 
appointment and confirmation process for the County Executive and Council regarding the nine members 
of the Historic Preservation Commission (HPC), as mandated by Subtitle 29 - Preservation of Historic 
Resources in Section 29-105. Furthermore, we recommend providing information on the recommended 
replacement organizations mentioned in the proposed bill and their expertise.   
 
As always, the Planning Department is happy to assist with any questions or revisions the Committee may 
wish to discuss. 
 
 
 


